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Abstract

Provides notification of date for the split of the 305 NPA
and introduction of the new 407 NPA  in Florida.

.Substantial telephone number growth in southeastern Florida
necessitates the splitting of the existing 305 Numbering Plan
Area (NPA) and the introduction of the new 407 NPA. The 305
NPA code will continue to be used in the territory including
Broward, Dade and Monroe counties. The new 407 NPA will
embrace the remaining territory contained in the existing 305
NPA. The attached map illustrates the new NPA configuration
as it will appear after the split.

We have been advised by Southern Bell that the split is
scheduled for 2:00 A.M. EDT, on April 16, 1988. 1In addition,
to minimize the impact upon call completions, Southern Bell
has advised that either 305 or 407 NPAs will be accepted in

a called address until June 18, 1988. On that date, the
permissive dialing period will terminate, and calls that are
destined for the 305 NPA or 407 NPA must be dialed and routed
with the correct NPA or the calls Wlll be routed to
intercept.

Local exchange routing change information regarding the
305/407 split will be incorporated into the Local Exchange
Routing Guide (LERG) and should be available approximately
three months prior to thé| cutover.
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Copies of this letter are being forwarded to achieve the
widest possible industry distribution. Questions on the
305/407 split may be referred to Mr. Gordon DuFresne,
Engineering Manager, Southern Bell at (904) 350-4288,

or Mr. R. J. Cooper, Bellcore, at (201) 740-4614.
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. Whitefdeat
Assistant Vice President
Technical Network Analysis

Attachment




Attachment

FLORIDA 305/407 NPA SPLIT

305 = BROWARD, DADE
AND MONROE COUNTIES

407 = PALM BEACH, MARTIN,
ST. LUCIE, INDIAN RIVER,
OSCEOLA, BREVARD, ORANGE
AND SEMINOLE COUNTIES.
DEBARY (IN VOLUSIA COUNTY)
IS ALSO PART OF THE CURRENT
305 NPA.
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